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GRAB AND GO LUNCH
Monday - Friday
11:00-11:30
Lunch and Breakfast is available M-F at Oak, we are using
the bus loop so you can just drive thru and let us bring it to
you. Kids DO NOT need to be present to get the sack of
food, just let us know how many kiddos (ages 1-18) you
have at home. We will have a book table on Wednesdays for
kids to pick a book from.

Fun Friday sponsored by PTA, PTA will have something
different (sidewalk chalk, bubbles, puzzles, etc.) to hand out
each Friday.

OTHER LOCATIONS IN OAK'S ATTENDANCE AREA:
Columbus Greens Park 11:00-11:30
SAHS 12:00-12:30

Spring Picture and Yearbook Update:

Spring Pictures and Yearbooks are available the week
of 5/18-5/22 for pick up during our Grab n Go Lunch
at Oak 11-11:30 M-F. Just swing through the bus loop
and we will hand them to you.

How many kids at OAK ELEMENTARY are vaccinated?*
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B % Vaccinated 98% 97% 98% 97% 98% 97%

Number of children at the school**: 297
Percent of children with no immunization or exemption record: 0%
Percent of children with a medical exemption for one or more vaccine(s): 0%

* Not all immunizations are required for all grades. These numbers may not total 100% if some children have medical exemptions, or are incomplete or in

process with immunizations but do not need an exemption because they are on schedule.
**Thereis/arealso 0
or they attend fewer than S days per year

tBlanks indicate this vaccine was not required in the grades at this school, or this vaccine was required for fewer than 10 children.

child(ren) enrolled for whom immunizations are not required to be reported because their records are tracked by another site

. Stingers we are so proud of

* you with your distance

. learning! We miss being in the
* building with you, Our last

. day for distance learning will

' be June 10th.

Email is the best way to reach us right now.
Important Contact Information:

Office Email:
oakattendance@albany.k12.or.us

Principal Kelly Bussard’s Email:

kelly.bussard@albany.k12.or.us
Staff Email:
Firstname.Lastname@Albany.k12.or.us

There is a staff list on our website if you are
unsure of name spelling or need a first name.

Facebook: Oak Stingers
PTA Facebook: Oak Stingers PTA
District Website: albany.k12.or.us

| Incoming Kinder?
20-21 Kindergarten
registration is now open
online. More information
will be emailed out after
the online portion is
done.

% Visit
https://albany.k12.or.us/p
- arents/kinderqgarten-infor

mation
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